Moyross Integrated Childcare Services

e e-mail movrosse celle a c

Geraldine O'Sullivan, Old Church Road, Knockainey, Hospital, Co.Limerick

14/01/15

Dear Geraldine,

On behalf of the Moyross Integrated Childcare Service I wish to thank you for the delivery of food to our doorstep through the Heart to Hand Charity. These foods make a huge impact for our service, children, families and community. Please accept my sincere gratitude. We appreciate any help that you can give us.

Warm Regards,

Alice McElligott

Childcare Development Manager

Funded by the Irish Government and part-financed by the European Union Structural Funded by the Irish Government and part-financed by the European Union Structural Funds under the National Development Plan 2000-2006 2007-2013



Geraldine o Sullivan

January 2015

Old church road

Knockainey

Hospital

Co Limerick

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

It gives me great pleasure to write a recommendation for Heart to hand charity. St Marys A.I.D. runs a hot kitchen, for Meals on Wheels, and a cold kitchen for school lunches, from our base on Nicholas St.

We also run the Community Café in ST. Marys Park.

The supplies we get go primary to these but where it is suitable we would also give it to others such as the Kings Island Crèche. With the assistance of the above we are able to enhance and extend our service in a severally disadvantaged area.

It would be a sin if good food with a short sell by date were to continue to be dumped while people go hungry.

Any assistance given to Heart to Hand will repay itself many times over and where it is most needed.

John Gilligan

Team Leader

St Mary's Integrated Development Ltd

The Alms Houses, Nicholas St, King's Island, Limerick Telephone 061 318106

Brian Thompson (Chairperson), Liam Lavery (Company Secretary), Mary Danford, Carmel Duggan, Brian Geaney, Tony Ryan, Nuala Kenan, Mary Corkery

Associated Charities Trust

Thomond House,
Thomondgate,
Limerick.
Tel. (061) 325011
Fax (061) 458956
Email: actthomondhouse@eircom.net



Heart to Hand Charity, C/0 Geraldine O Sullivan, Old Church Road, Knockainey, Hospital, Co. Limerick.

15th. January 2015

Dear Geraldine,

Just a short note to wish you and all at Heart to Hand a Happy New Year.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and all involved in the Heart to Hand Charity for all the food you have delivered to us throughout the year. It makes such a difference to us.

We really do appreciate it, as you know we have 24 women in our emergency accommodation in Thomond House, we have 10 older women in our Altamira Project, and we have seven transitional houses which cater for men, women & families which include 10 children currently in our service.

The food that you deliver goes a long way, as we are on a very tight budget here and this donation of food makes such a difference.

Many thanks again for all your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Deirdre Cronin,

Manager.